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DIRECTOR'S MESSAGE

As we approach the end of 2024, | reflect on the exciting
experiences and activities we have shared this year. From the
bottom of my heart, | am deeply thankful and grateful to
everyone who has contributed to the success of Hana Academy.

— Kyuseok Ko (Bryan) B |
Director, Hana Academy
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THANK YOU ATE & KUYA FOOD HIGHLIGHTS

We are grateful for our staff. Their hard work
keeps our school clean, safe, and welcoming.
Though often unnoticed, they play a key role in
keeping everything running smoothly, and we
tru{y appreciate all they do.




FUN IN THE RITCHEN

Recently, our kids have started a new activity where they create simple snacks. This helps them learn
important skills, exposes them to the kitchen, and teaches them how to prepare simple meals to
share with their friends.




